
Dear XXXXXX,  
I am asking for your assistance in spreading the word that nominations are currently being accepted for 
the TAPPI Young Professional of the Year award. Nominations for this Association-level award are being 
accepting through August 1 via the online nomination portal.  
 
One of TAPPI’s highest honors, this award recognizes young professionals employed in the global forest 
products, pulp, paper, tissue, packaging, and associated industries for their contributions in the 
following areas:  
 

• Leadership  
• Community Service  
• Problem Solving Contributions to Scientific or Engineering Projects  

 
Eligible nominees can be up to age 35, and must have no more than 10 years of industry experience. 
(Undergraduate students are not eligible for this award.) Nominees must be TAPPI members. 
 
This is a great opportunity to give your protégé, colleague or team member the recognition they 
deserve.  
 
Feel free to send this email on to your network and/or nominate deserving young professionals that you 
know. The online nomination form is easy to use.  
      
Thank you for taking the time to promote and celebrate our industry’s rising stars. 

Sincerely, 
  
  
 

https://tappiawards.smapply.io/prog/young_professional_of_the_year_award/
https://tappiawards.smapply.io/prog/young_professional_of_the_year_award/

